
 

23 July 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
RE: UniSA STEM Girls Academy 2024 
 
STEM Girls is the University of South Australia’s program to encourage girls in Years 9-12 to continue the 
study of Science and Mathematics throughout their schooling and into university. 
 
Your daughter has been invited to participate and expressed interest in attending through an online 
registration. 
 
The program offers a range of opportunities such as: 

• Enhancing your daughter’s knowledge and understanding of STEM concepts 

• Forming networks with like-minded peers 

• Meeting and networking with women in STEM careers 

• Providing career information, including opportunities for cadetships and scholarships to support 
a STEM career pathway. 

 
The program involves the following dates across Week 3 and 9 of Term 3: 

• Monday 5 August, Tuesday 6 August & Monday 16 September - UniSA Whyalla campus Creative 
Challenge (9:30am-2:30pm) 

• Tuesday 17 September - STEM Girls On Campus at UniSA Whyalla campus (TBC) 
 
We will meet at the school at 8:00am and return to school at the completion of the program by 
approximately 3:30pm on the dates listed above.  Formal uniform should be worn and the girls will need 
to pack their recess and lunch and water bottles. 
 
Your daughter will be transported by private vehicle with a staff member. Please click here to complete 
permission slip.  
 
This program is provided by UniSA at no cost to families or the school. 
 
Further information is available at the website https://unisa.edu.au or by contacting the school. 
 
I look forward to supporting your daughter through this fantastic opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Christine Kemp        Damian Smith 
SACE Chemistry, Science and Maths Teacher    Principal 
UniSA STEM Ambassador 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6o0y63EqsEuckLgPef0JYY2fj-yx2kNFjuGF628gvxhUNkxGWjFMTDIzTlhGRzNKMlEwVUhIOEUyVS4u
https://unisa.edu.au/

